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      Happy Valentine’s Day to everyone.  

This is one of the children’s favorite days of the year. The month of 
February with mid-winter break goes by very quickly.  By the time we return from break it will be time 
to ROAR into March and maybe a bit of spring and less rain. February brings us Valentines Day,  
  mid- winter break, and a visit to see a play for our Pre-K/TK kids.  
 
REGISTRATION 
For those of you who have children moving into Pre-K or Transitional Kindergarten, your class 
placement confirmation letter is attached to this newsletter.  
How placements were determined: 
 TK Placements: were given first to those children who have completed a year in a fours class 
 and for whatever reason are not going onto kindergarten in the Fall. The remaining spots were 
 given to students recommended by their teacher. 
 
 Four Day Placements:  There were 30 requests for 16 spots.  Priority was given to children 
 currently attending 3 days a week, children recommended by the teacher who would do well in 
 a 4 day program, parents enrolling a sibling in a younger class as well as maintaining some 
 gender  balance. 
 
Due to the number of children requesting placement, an afternoon 4’s class will be offered MTTHF 
12:15 – 3:15 costing $350.00/mo.  If you would be interested in this class but are currently enrolled in  
a morning class, please see the office staff. 
 

YOUR CLASS CONFIRMATION FOR 2018-19 IS ATTACHED TO THIS NEWSLETTER.  
 

If you’re currently enrolled in a 3’s or the three/four split class and your newsletter does not include 
an attached confirmation sheet we assume that you have made other arrangements for the 2018-2019 
school year. If you have made other plans, we thank you so much for sharing your child with us this 
year and wish you the best in the future. 
 
UPCOMING DATES 
MID-WINTER BREAK:  February 19 – 23 
PICTURES:  March 7/8 
CONFERENCES:  week of March 19th (Specific dates will be on your child’s calendar) 
SPRING BREAK:  April 2 - 6 
DAD’S NIGHTS:  April 23 & 24 (Specific dates will be on your child’s calendar and a specific date & 
time will be included in your child’s invitation to their dad.)  
 
There will be lots of Valentine love floating around.  We hope you catch it too.  
Everyone enjoy the mid-winter break. See you back at school February 26th. 

 
 - Sally and Kerry 

          
 

 
 
 



 


